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Thursday 1st April 2021 
End of Term 4 letter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In this letter, we explain how families can contact the school during the Easter break should any pupil 
test positive for Covid-19 after school finishes for the Easter break. We also take the opportunity to 
thank families for supporting us in helping pupil’s transition back to face-to-face schooling this past 
month.  
 
Firstly, to support the NHS Test and Trace process, we have been asked by Government to be 
available for the first 6 days of the Easter holiday to fulfil necessary contact tracing responsibilities. 
This means that if your child displays symptoms of Covid-19, and then consequently tests positive, you 
should contact the School Office at barcombeoffice@skylarkfed.education. This email address will be 
monitored between 9am and 10am for six days after the end of term.  
 
Finally, we have been really encouraged by and proud of how pupils have quickly settled back into 
formal schooling this term. We thank you for your support in helping pupils gently reacquaint 
themselves once again with the rhythms and routines of formal schooling. We are now looking 
forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 19th April when we begin our new whole-
school Arts project, ‘Create’.  
 
We wish you all a safe and restful Easter break.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 

                                         
 

 

Mr. S James              Mrs. R Force 
Executive Head Teacher                                             Head of School  
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